
 
 

Notice of upcoming Public Information Centre (PIC) 
Porters Subdivision Watermain Replacement and Road Reconstruction – Phase 1 

Dorchester, Ontario 
 

The Municipality of Thames Centre will be implementing the Watermain Replacement and Road 
Reconstruction of Porters Subdivision – Phase 1 in 2022. A Public Information Centre (PIC) will 
be held to provide and update on reconstruction activities and timing. 

 
The 2022 Phase 1 reconstruction area will include David Street, Patricia Ave, and Ross Ave from 
David Street East. The map below depicts the 2022 construction area. 

 
The reconstruction work will include complete reconstruction of the roads, implementation of 
curbs and sidewalks, replacement of the watermain, and upgraded storm sewers. 

 
The PIC is being held to provide information to any interested parties about the project design, 
construction timing, etc. and to answer any questions that may arise. The PIC will be held on: 

 
Wednesday, June 8, 2022 – 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm 

Flight Exec. Centre (Auditorium Room) 
2066 Dorchester Rd, Dorchester, ON N0L 1G2 

 
The PIC will follow an open house format with the Municipality and Consultant staff available to 
answer any questions. 

Project Construction Area/ Phasing Plan 

 

Stay up to date on the Municipalities Website: 
https://www.thamescentre.on.ca/news-and-public-notices 

 
For further information on this project, please contact: 
 
Tanner Stanton 
Engineering Technologist, 
Municipality of Thames Centre 
Phone 519-268-7334 Ext. 235 
Email tstanton@thamescentre.on.ca 

 
 
 
 

 
Josh Smith, P.Eng 
Partner 
Development Engineering 
Phone 519-672-8310 Ext. 113 
Email jsmith@deveng.net 
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